
Conservation Commission – February 18, 2017  
 
Members present were Mr. Ned Wilson, Chair, Dr. John Schreiber, & Mr. Freddy Friedman. 
 
Meeting was called to order at 10:04 AM. 
 
Meeting minutes of January 28th 2017 were accepted as amended.   
 
New Business:  Mr. Samuel Mercier appeared before the commission in regards to property for 
sale on NM Branch Rd.  Mr. Mercier is interested in possible purchasing the property that has 
18 acres, and if there is a location on it that is buildable (creditable).  Area is in the wetlands 
and very wet in that area.  The commission recommended that Mr. Mercier contact a wetlands 
engineer for guidance on what is the best way to proceed. 
 
Old Business:  The commission received in the mail a written complaint from Mr. Kunz-Cho 
regarding a neighbor that has junk vehicles and other debris on his property. The commission 
will look into this matter and response to Mr. Kunz-Cho.   
 

The commission reviewed mail: 
a. Thank you note from New Marlborough Land Trust. 
b. Reviewed - Forest Cutting Plan – Specialty Minerals Inc – Clayton Mill River Rd. 

 
No other business was brought before the commission, so voted to adjourn at 11:00 AM. 
 
Next regular meeting is scheduled for March 18th at 10:00 AM. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Kathy Chretien 
Secretary 
 


